
 

 

SAFE STREETS AND ROADS FOR ALL DISCRETIONARY GRANT PROGRAM 
Summary:  To improve roadway safety by significantly reducing or eliminating roadway fatalities 

and serious injuries through safety action plan development and implementation 
focused on all users, including pedestrians, bicyclists, public transportation users, 
motorists, personal conveyance and micro mobility users, and commercial vehicle 
operators.  

Agency:  US Department of Transportation—Office of the Under Secretary for Policy 
Eligibility:  County governments, cities or townships, special district governments, metropolitan 

planning organizations, multi-jurisdictional group of entities  
Funding: Planning $1,000,000 / Implementation $30,000,000 
Cost Match: 20 percent 
Deadline: Application deadline is September 15, 2022 
 

 
 

MAIN$PRING SPOTLIGHT 
Project Categories 

 
Action Plan Grants: Develops a holistic, well-defined strategy to prevent roadway fatalities and serious 
injuries in a locality, Tribe, or region. 
Implementation Grants: Funds projects and strategies identified in an Action Plan that address roadway 
safety problems. Also, funds associated planning and design and supplemental Action Plan activities in 
support of an existing Action Plan. 
 
Successful grant applications will demonstrate engagement with a variety of public and private 
stakeholders and seek to adopt innovative technologies and strategies to: Promote safety; Employ low-cost, 
high-impact strategies that can improve safety over a wider geographic area; Ensure equitable investment 
in the safety needs of underserved communities, which includes both underserved urban and rural 
communities; Incorporate evidence-based projects and strategies; and Align with the Department’s mission 
and with priorities such as equity, climate and sustainability, quality job creation, and economic strength 
and global competitiveness. 

 
NOPEC encourages its members to consider this opportunity and share it with eligible entities within 
their communities. Interested parties should contact Jessica Renner at jrenner@nopec.org. NOPEC’s 
resource development team will advise prospective applicants on the next steps. 
 

Stay tuned for our next edition of the Funding Main$pring in August! 
 

As your trusted energy advisor, NOPEC presents the 
Funding Main$pring.  Each month, NOPEC members will 
find the latest funding opportunities to help enhance 
their communities and improve their bottom lines. 
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